
 

Children in Need Fundraising – Friday 18th November  

To fundraise for this event, our wonderful School Council have 

decided to organise a ‘bring and buy’ sale in the school hall, from 

3.00pm on this day. 

We are kindly requesting donations of any unwanted toys, 

games, books etc. that can be offered to other families for a small 

donation. 

This is a great way to recycle and reduce waste – supporting our 

Eco Council initiatives – and may come in handy with Christmas 

around the corner! 

Any donated items can be dropped in school week commencing 

Monday 14th November in preparation for this event. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 


